
nrnr-nr1Pr®1r1r-e®®®®®nir®-40'

This will verify your reception of WGAL
on Saturday January 14 1939 . We have
checked our log and find that your report
is correct and agrees with our program
which was broadcast on the above date.

Let us assure you that we are always glad
to hear from our DX listeners.

Ernest Stanziola,
Program Director,



Kermit Geary,
R.F.D. # 2,
Walnutport,
Pennsylvania.


